MCB Tabled 14 March 2016

Waihinga Charitable Trust

Pain Estate c/o Martinborough Community Board PO Box 6 Martinborough

6th March 2016

Dear Lisa,

As we hope you will have heard the South Wairarapa District Council has approved stage one of the Waihinga Centre project. This means that the architects are now undertaking the detailed design for building consent and we anticipate construction starting in July this year. We are currently looking at the funding for stage two and hope to have an update on this part of the project soon.

We are grateful for the loyalty and support you have shown this project during the difficult but ultimately very successful planning, design and fundraising phase. Your ongoing patience and enthusiasm for this great community initative has ensured the project can and will move forward to development and completion.

We are taking this opportunity to write to you about your pledge towards the project. The Waihinga Charitable Trust has been set up to receive the donations, manage the funds and distribute these to the project. We anticipate calling in the first wave of pledges in May this year. We will contact each donor individually with an invoice for their donation.

Our charitable status means that you can claim a rebate for a portion of your donation. If you choose to do so you can also donate this rebate to the project by filling in the form we will attach with the donation invoice.

We thank you again for your continued support of this project and we look forward to celebrating the completion of stage one of the project with you in 2017.

Kind regards,

Max Stevens

Chair Waihinga Charitable Trust

Waihinga Charitable Trust

Martinborough Community Board PO Box 6 Martinborough

6th March 2016

Dear Lisa,

As we hope you will have heard the South Wairarapa District Council has approved stage one of the Waihinga Centre project. This means that the architects are now undertaking the detailed design for building consent and we anticipate construction starting in July this year. We are currently looking at the funding for stage two and hope to have an update on this part of the project soon.

We are grateful for the loyalty and support you have shown this project during the difficult but ultimately very successful planning, design and fundraising phase. Your ongoing patience and enthusiasm for this great community initative has ensured the project can and will move forward to development and completion.

We are taking this opportunity to write to you about your pledge towards the project. The Waihinga Charitable Trust has been set up to receive the donations, manage the funds and distribute these to the project. We anticipate calling in the first wave of pledges in May this year. We will contact each donor individually with an invoice for their donation.

Our charitable status means that you can claim a rebate for a portion of your donation. If you choose to do so you can also donate this rebate to the project by filling in the form we will attach with the donation invoice.

We thank you again for your continued support of this project and we look forward to celebrating the completion of stage one of the project with you in 2017.

Kind regards,

Max Stevens

Chair Waihinga Charitable Trust